
From: Kendra Skellenger <kskellenger@anchorqea.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 1:44 PM
To: Greene, Angelica <Angelica.Greene@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com>
Subject: NW Natural Gasco Property - 1200-Z Total Iron Monitoring Waiver

Hello Angelica –

I would like to request a monitoring waiver for the NW Natural Gasco Property. Please see the
attached request and let me know if you have questions.

Thank you,
Kendra

Kendra Skellenger, P.E.
Senior Managing Engineer

ANCHOR QEA, LLC | Portland Office | kskellenger@anchorqea.com
6720 South Macadam Avenue, Suite 300, Portland, OR 97219 | 503.924.6179
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